
 

WATER MANAGEMENT POLICY 

Our water supply system is connected to the municipal network. 

To prevent water wastage, we conduct periodic checks and utilize drip irrigation methods. For 

drinking water, we have replaced bottled water with a filtration system. Each floor is 

equipped with pressure-reducing valves to maintain appropriate water pressure. 

We have installed flow-reducing aerators on faucets and showerheads. Towels and bed linens 

are changed upon guest request, and we leave environmental cards in the rooms to encourage 

this practice. 

Our staff receives training and information on water conservation. Our toilets are equipped 

with dual-flush systems, with capacities reduced by 50%. Sensor-operated faucets are used in 

public restrooms. 

We regularly conduct physical, chemical, and microbiological analyses to monitor water 

quality in our facility. 

 
 


